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Frederick County Health Department / 
Frederick County Public Schools 

 

 

 

PREPARING FOR THE 2022-23 SCHOOL YEAR 

Medication/Treatment Orders from your Health Care Provider  

 
The medication/treatment authorization form(s) specific to your child’s health/medication needs 

must be renewed at the beginning of each school year. Forms are available online at 

www.fcps.org or at your child’s school. 

 

Maryland regulation dictates that we determine expiration dates as follows: (1) one year from the 

dispensing date on the pharmacy label or, (2) the expiration date on the medication package, 

whichever comes first.   

 

To ensure your child’s medication/treatment needs are met at the start of the school year submit 

medications/supplies, and completed forms to the health room on or after Thursday, August 11, 

2022.  Please contact the health room in advance to ensure availability of School Health staff. 

School health staff will review physician orders/medications. It is the parent/guardian 

responsibility to ensure that medications/orders are compliant with state regulation. Please do not 

send your child to school with medications. Per FCPS Reg 400-23, it is the parent/guardian 

responsibility to deliver physician orders/medications directly to School Health staff. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

 

 

   

Heather Cirko, RN      

http://www.fcps.org/

